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02-15-21 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am the owner of the building located at 25 N. 3rd Street, Fernandina Beach, FL 32034.  I am currently undergoing the 
design / permitting process to renovate this building and I have requested my architect, David Hiatt, to complete an 
application to the State of Florida for elevator waiver in accordance with FL statute 36.404 Alterations: Elevator Exemption  
on my behalf.  Please accept this letter as my authorization for Mr. Hiatt to complete the application and to correspond on all 
matters related to the application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Timothy Poynter 


